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22.6.18 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

Attendance year to date -      Class Targets are set at 97% 

Class Attendance last week 

Nursery 96% 

Reception B 100% Well done!! 

Reception C 92.6% 

Year 1 W 98.3% 

Year 1 H 96.9% 

Year 2 D 94.0% 

Year 2 S 96.7% 

Year 3 E 97.3% 

Year 3 BW 88.7%  

Year 4 H 98.3% 

Year 4 L 98.0% 

Year 5 H 95.7% 

Year 5 T 99% 

Year 6 R 98.1% 

Year 6 C 93.2% 

  

 
 

General Data Protection Regulations- as notified in previous newsletters, 

new data protection regulations came into effect on May 25th. You can find out more 

about how GDPR affects schools by checking out our website page, which includes the 

school’s policy and privacy notices. Over the next few months, we will be adding 
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additional information to this page. If you have any queries about GDPR you can contact 

our GDPR officer, Mrs Radcliffe, at dpo@st-annes-jun.manchester.sch.uk.   

Photograph consent forms (new GDPR rules)-We recently sent photograph 

consent forms out to parents of all children. Unfortunately, despite reminders and 

additional sheets being sent out we still have a significant number of pupil forms not 

returned. As a result, pupils who have not returned their sheets will not be allowed to 

have photographs taken in school. This includes: having their pictures taken at sporting 

events such as the KS2 sports day; assemblies; class celebrations; trips, or when working 

in class to share their learning. If you have not returned your form please do so as soon as 

possible, if you have lost your form the school office staff will be happy to give you 

another one. Please note we do not require permission for your child’s photograph to be 

on our management system as we have legal basis for this. 

Newsletters-from September we will no longer be sending home weekly paper 

newsletters. Newsletters will be posted on the school website, notice boards and will be 

emailed out to parents requesting them. If you are happy to receive the newsletter by 

email please return the attached slip. Please be aware that sometimes our newsletters 

contain marketing information such as: notices about the Parish Fair; Information about 

the new holiday and aftercare club; events at the high school etc. 

Sacramental Programme 2018-19. This week, we have sent out letters from 

Father Glover to Catholic children in Year 3 for next year’s Sacramental programme - 

leading to children receiving the sacrament of Holy Communion in June next year. If your 

child has not received a letter and/or they are in a different year group and you would like 

them to take part in the programme, please let the school office staff know and they will 

give you a form to complete. The Sacramental Programme is led by the parish and 

supported by the school and parents equally. Programme sessions are held on a Saturday 

afternoon followed with attendance at Mass the following day- parents are expected to 

attend the Masses with their child. 

Year 6 Residential – A Big Thank You to Mrs Regan, Mrs Clegg, Mrs 

Butterfield and Mr Foster for taking the children on the residential. It is a big ask to ask 

staff to take pupils on a residential away from their families (it is not part of their teaching 

duties) and we are very lucky to have staff willing to do so.  I know they appreciated the 

children’s thank yous and those of some parents. The children’s behaviour was excellent 

as usual and they represented the school in a positive manner-thank you children! 

We will be sending out information for next year’s Year 6 residential, hopefully before the 

summer holiday. 

mailto:dpo@st-annes-jun.manchester.sch.uk
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Diary dates 

 
Saturday 23rd June –Holy Communion - Year 3E followed by presentation at 
10.30am Mass on Sunday 24th June- please do not be late. 
Friday 29th June – St Peter and Paul Mass 9.10am in Church  
Friday 29th June – non uniform day – donations of groceries/chocolates and 
sweets. Clothes must be suitable for school- no crop or off the shoulder tops, 
football tops, sensible shoes (no flip flop type shoes) and no makeup or jewelry 
please.  
Monday 2nd July- Year 6 OLHS transition Day 
Wednesday 4th July-Year 5 visiting Abraham Moss 
Thursday 5th July – Reception parent Meeting 6pm. 
Monday 9th July – KS2 sports at Manchester Athletics Stadium- letters to follow  
Wednesday 11th July – Year 4L visit to Manchester Courts. 
Thursday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Mass 9.10am. Leavers Disco in school 
6.30pm. 
Thursday 12th July – Nursery Parent meeting 6pm in Nursery setting.  
Monday 16th July – Year 4H visit to Manchester Courts. 
Tuesday 17th July – special visitor in school – clues to follow!!! 
Thursday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.00am 
 

FRIDAY 20th JULY LAST DAY - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1PM - DON’T 
BE LATE PICKING UP YOUR CHILD AS THERE IS NO 
AFTERSCHOOL CLUB.  
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NEWSLETTERS TO BE RECEIVED BY EMAIL 
 
I would like to receive school newsletters by email in September. I understand that 
these letters sometimes contain marketing information such as promotions at the 
high school, parish events etc. 
 
Child’s name……………………………………………………… 
 
 
Class……………………………………………….  
 
 
Email address for letters to be sent to (please print clearly) 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………. 


